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Making West Coast our Best Home, Together.

HELLO!

FROM FOO MEE HAR
Dear Resinl o fryer Rejab-Cele Po,
Dear Residents,

Happy 2024 everyone! May your new year be filled with endless possibilities and exciting new
adventures. May each day bring you closer to your dreams and aspirations. May this year be a
chapter of growth, joy, and fulfillment.

It's been good seeing all of you at the walkabouts and house visits so far, getting to know how
you are getting along. It was a great opportunity to connect with our residents and stallholders,
sharing New Year wishes and smiles.

You should have received the CDC Vouchers and Assurance Package by now. | am delighted
to announce a community initiative by Gek Poh Ville CC, in partnership with Koufu, to offer $2
off on breakfast sets for our lower income and senior residents.We hope this small gesture
further adds to the support.

We also had our Edusave Awards Presentation at Ayer Rajah and Gek Poh! It was a wonderful
celebratory atmosphere with the community coming out to celebrate alongside the awardees!
Congratulations to all recipients for their hard work!

We’'ll be welcoming the year of the Dragon very soon and we had a Chinese New Year Mass
Senior Friendship Circle gathering at Ayer Rajah CC! It was a fantastic start to the festive
season, showing respect and gratitude to the seniors in our community.

| wish everyone a prosperous year ahead.
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